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Peasmarsh Place Newsletter 

!Don’t forget to follow us on Instagram for regular photo updates!  
Our account is peasmarshplace 

 

Visiting 

As you are aware visiting for care homes has 
changed slightly and there is no limit on 
when you can visit or who can visit. 
However, our goal is to keep the residents 

as safe as possible, so we ask the following: 
 
Continue to book appointments to visit Peasmarsh 
Place. Staff still need to clean between visits, which 
can take some time. Booking an appointment 
means there is time to keep the care home clean 
and keep your loved ones safe. 
Lateral Flow Tests are mandatory, a negative test 
result must be shown to a staff member prior to 
visits taking place. If you have not tested, you will 
not be permitted to visit. 
PPE must be worn during the visit. 
Visits are still encouraged to take place in Jasmine 
or outside (weather permitting) 
Visits to rooms can take place at the managers 
discretion 
 

For further information about care home 
visitis please follow the link 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publicatio
ns/visiting-care-homes-during-
coronavirus/update-on-policies-for-visiting-
arrangements-in-care-homes 

Activities 

 We were asked by 
Peasmarsh Church to 
create an arrangement 
for their flower festival, 
it was lovely to see 
everyone working 
together to create their 
beautiful baskets. 

 
Martin took the lead to 
arrange a game of Boules 
at the front of the house, 
the residents had great 
fun participating and 
watching.  
 

 

EMPLOYEE 

OF THE 

MONTH 

 

Congratulations 
to Martin who 
has been voted 
our Employee of 
the month for 
July 2021 

Martin received a 
certificate and a 
token of our 
appreciation. 

Well done!  

 

 

 
Our residents enjoyed a lovely walk 
to our local church to enjoy the 
flower festival, the church kindly 
closed its doors for an hour to 
ensure a safe visit. They also enjoyed 
a cup of tea and a slice of cake. 

 
 
 
 
Happy Birthday to Tom, Eileen and Margaret.T 
who all celebrated their birthdays this month! 
 
 

 
We hope that you all remain safe and well. 
 

From all at Peasmarsh Place. 

 


